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PRAYER NEEDS – ON REVERSE (page 2) 

 

 
Are you interested in becoming a 
partner with us for the gospel? 

  
Contact Pastor Jeremy at    

pastor@newvisionfellowship.org 
or phone: 336-427-0639 to learn 

more about our New Member 
Class." 

 

“For I know the plans I have for you,” declares the Lord, “plans to prosper you and not to harm you, plans to give you hope and a future.”  Jeremiah 29:11 

 

Ministry Spotlight  
 

The Reidsville Soup Kitchen Ministry This 
team shares the love of Jesus on the third 
Sunday of each month by providing a hot 
meal to an average of 80 plus individuals. 
This ministry has been provided by NVF 

for the past 15 years. Anyone can 
volunteer to be a part of this ministry. We 

arrive at 9 am and prepare the food on-site. 
We serve the meal from 10:30 am until 

noon. We are usually finished cleaning up 
and out the door by 12:15. If you would like 

to be involved in this ministry, please 
contact Randy Evans or Linda Berry. There 

is also a sign-up sheet on the bulletin 
board for each month. 

.…………………….. 
 

The Visitation Ministry This team visits the 
sick and shut ins as needed. There is a 

signup sheet on the information table. See 
Ron Seaboldt if you have questions. 

……………………. 
 

The Praise Team If you sing and/or play an 
instrument, please contact Veronda Pruitt 

about being a part of Sunday morning 
worship! Practice is at 3pm on Sundays. 

You can reach her at 336-552-1903 or 
private message her on Facebook. 

……………………... 
 

Children’s Ministry Special Note to 
Parents: After you check your child in 
please take them through the fellowship 
hall to go to class to avoid the construction 
zone in the East wing. Check in is located 
in the lobby.  Parents will pick up a name 
tag for the child and then bring them to 
their classroom.  The parent pick-up tag 
has a number that will be displayed on the 
screen if your child needs you during the 
service. If you would like to be involved in 
the Children’s Ministry, please see Barbara 
Edwards, Tammy Heath, Amber Alvarado 
or Pastor Jeremy. 

 

Youth grades 6th–12th 

Wednesday Nights from 6:30-8:00 

 
New Teaching Series- Gospel 

Revolution 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

You can reach Pastor Jeremy at:   
 

pastor@newvisionfellowship.org  
 

He always welcomes your pastoral 
care needs.  

He will respond as quickly as his 
schedule allows, and he 

appreciates your patience.    

 

What’s Happening at NVF? 
 

January 6th – Spring Small Group Rally Day 

January 6th – Covenant Renewal Sunday 

January 19th – Youth Event: UNCG Lady 

Spartans Basketball game! See Keith Richardson 

for more details. 

January 28th – Red Cross Blood Drive from 

3:00pm until 7:30pm 

February 1st & 2nd – STEW Fundraiser to help 

raise money for Youth summer camp; Potato and 

onion peeling on Friday night.  The stew will be 

ready by 11am on Saturday.  The cost is $6 

per quart. 

 

 

Spring Small Group Studies 

January 13th – April 6th  
 

Sign up for a small group on RALLY 

DAY January 6th  

Group leaders will be available on Rally 

Day to speak to you about their small 

group.  Class information and signup 

sheets will be at each table.  Come join 

the fun and fellowship! 
 

 

 
Youth Fundraiser! 

 

Please help us raise money for summer camp. 

We are selling Krispy Kreme BOGO cards. 

 
There is an order form on the bulletin board if 

you are interested in purchasing.  The cost is 

$20 per card. 

 

 

 
 

       

 

January 28
th

 3pm-7:30pm 

 

 
 

 

 
Please avoid the East Wing over 

the next few months.  Access to 

the area will be restricted due to 

construction equipment, dirt, 

debris and dust.  

 

SPECIAL NOTE! Access to the 

upstairs classrooms will only be 

allowed through the Fellowship 

Hall. 


